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RM4,000

Firm fined for
not hiring safety
officer for
RMZ20m project

GEORGE TOWN: A construction
firm was fined RM4,000 by the
magistrate’s court for failing to
hire a health and safety officer for
a RM20 million project.

Kerjaya Prospek (M) Sdn Bhd
pleaded guilty to the charge read
before judge Mohamad Azlan
Basri.

The charge was framed under
Section 29(2) of the Occupational
Safety and Health Act.

In a statement, the Occupation-
al Safety and Health Department
said the offence was uncovered
during a spot check at the project
site on the man-made Pulau An-
daman on Feb 7.

The department said it hoped
the case would serve as a lesson
to employers to adhere to occu-
pational safety and health laws.

New Straits Times 27 November 2024




